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Rules Committee,

Members of the senate, 
as a resident of Oregon I would like to voice my support of HB2927. I believe this bill helps to
ensure every vote is considered equal. Electing the president by popular vote is a
constitutional right and thank you for considering this in your decision making process.

hollie doyle 
doyleh@onid.orst.edu 
124 nw 54th st 
newport, Oregon 97365
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